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MEMORANDIM FOR: Graham D. Jahnson, Director
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of the Controller

FROM: pPaul E. Bird, Director
Office of Personnel

SURYECT: DRAFT SALARY OFFSET PROCEDURES

This responds to your memorandum of January 4, 1990, on the above subject.

12 mave reviewed the draft procedures and have no suggestions for charge.

Jona Souder is to be cormended for preparing such a camplete and professionally
written document.

The aspects of the procedures that relate to implementation are negotiable.
Once the procedures are approved by OPM, please contact Mike Fox on X28224 to
coordinate negotiations,
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Paul E. Bird, Director

Office of Personnel
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